Mikelle Morra

From: Howard Griboff

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 6:18 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Cc: James Ball; George Li; Joann Ekblad; David Krech; Susan OConnell

Subject: FTMSC (old ownership) Application Withdrawal Letters

Attachments: FTMSC (old) Withdrawal of pending PDR.pdf; FTMSC (old) Withdrawal of 214 STAs.pdf
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Good morning, Mikelle.

While | was out last week, | received these courtesy copies of letters by which FTMSC withdrew (1) its pending petition for
declaratory ruling (File No. ISP-PDR-20060605-00008) regarding its former ownership; and (2) its pending BGAN 214 STA
requests reflecting its former ownership that we had not acted on before FTMSC's recent ownership change (File Nos.
ITC-STA-20060706-00344 and ITC-STA-20060905-00418).

If you haven't already done so, please update IBFS to close out these file numbers (or whatever process there is to
remove these file numbers from being "active," thus preventing them from becoming backlogged).

Thanks!
- Howard
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By E-Mail and Regular Mail

Marlene H. Dortch

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Policy Division
intemeational Bureau

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Re: FTMSC US, LLC; Withdrawal of Pending STA Extension Requests;
File Nos. ITC-STA-20060706-00344 and ITC-STA-200610905-00418

FTMSC US, LLC (“FTMSC”), by its undersigned counsel, hereby
cancels, effective October 31, 2006, the following pending Special Temporary Authority
Extension Requests: File No. ITC-STA-20060706-00344, filed July 6, 2006 and File No.
ITC-STA-200610905-00418, filed September 5, 2006.

These pending extension requests are being cancelled due to the indirect
transfer of control of FTMSC from France Télécom S.A. to MobSat S.A.S, effective
October 31, 2006. See FTMSC Notice of Consummation of Transaction, File Nos. ITC-
AMD-20060804-00388 and ITC-STA-20061006-00458, dated November 7, 2006.

Kindly refer any questions or comments to the undersigned.

David J. Taylor
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